Freedom of Information Act 2000
You asked:

I am writing to submit a Freedom of Information request about your council's use of the government's On-street Residential Chargepoint Scheme. I understand from the Department for Transport that this council has received funding from this scheme. 

I would like the following information: 

- How much money this council received from the On-street Residential Chargepoint Scheme
£95,340.


- How many residents within the borough have requested an on-street EV charger since 2016 
Public on-line consultation for possible residential Charge Points Summer 2018

182 Residents responded

82 Suggested locations

70 Indicated no off-street provision


- How many on-street EV chargers have been installed since 2016 by the council
None.
Note:- 22 on-street residential chargers will be installed using Chargepoint funding. (12 lamp-posts; 10 bollards). Contracts are currently being finalised. 
In addition, we have awarded a further long-term contract to deliver on and off-street public and taxi charging points. This is supported by £1.1m secured from the European Regional Development Fund (as part of our “Leicester Low Carbon Transport Accelerator” project) and the Office for Low Emission Vehicle Taxi Chargers initiative. 
 
- The average time between a resident's request for a charger and its installation

Not applicable.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

